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Dear Director, 
 
I believe it is our jobs as humans to ensure that those that can speak are given a voice. An 
inquiry into racing can be that voice.  
 
We need to ensure that dogs are being treated fairly and humanely. As I look at the dogs around 
me it is clear that dogs can have a kind and gentle nature. The information that was revealed by 
the abc is a slap in the face to these animals. 
 
Those within the industry that are doing the right thing would not oppose the inquiry but should 
rather support it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Renee Zamudio 
 


